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Hi Tom and Rep. Nosse, 
 
I am a resident of district 42 and a volunteer member of Health Care for All Oregon. I'd like to enter a 
brief statement of support for HB 2387. I'm unable to attend the hearing on March 1st, so I request that 
my email be submitted to the record if possible.  
 
Health Care for All Oregon and I endorse HB 2387. It is the position of my family and many in my 
community that the legislature should find a way to reduce the cost to patients of very expensive 
specialty drugs. HB 2387 addresses some of the concerns we have about prescription drug cost and 
shapes policy that takes into account variables leading to high cost and limited accesses to life saving 
medicine. It is my expectation, that if passed, HB 2387 will deliver to Oregonians much needed savings, 
information, and choice on prescription drugs and drug benefit plans. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Claire Burt 
 


